
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Friday, 14 September 2018 11:14 AM 
To: Matthew Chesher 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/259: Extension of Time Request [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Good morning Mr Chesher, 
 
I advise an extension of time has been granted. 
 
Accordingly, the MEAA is to file its submissions with respect to the calculation of the 8% penalty 
averaging loading for cinema workers by 4pm Friday, 21 September 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
 
From: Matthew Chesher [mailto:matthew.chesher@meaa.org]  

Sent: Friday, 14 September 2018 9:37 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: Extension of Time Request 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

I refer to the Commission's ongoing consideration of the Braodcasting, Recorded 

Entertainment and Cinema Award 2010. 

 

14 September 2018 is the date set by President Ross for MEAA (and others) to make 

submissions with respect to calculation of the 8% penalty averaging loading for cinema 

workers. 

 

In order to do this, MEAA requested information concerning pay practices at major and 

independent cinemas. To date, we have received a partial response to this request.  

 

I understand that MEAA will imminently receive the advice sought, but we will be unable to 

provide our submission to the Commission within the original timeframe. 

 

I therefore request on MEAA's behalf a one week extension, pending receipt of the above 

payment information. 

 

Thank you, 

 

mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au


Matthew Chesher 

 

 
Matthew Chesher 
Director, Legal and Policy 

02 9333 0936 

0422 411 772 

 

 


